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Comments: Having lived in Arizona for 36 years, I disagree with any road closures whatsoever. Having visited

other states with more restrictions, I've seen the problems our fellow Americans face. These roads provide

access to the forest for many reasons such as recreation, removal of dead trees for fuel to heat homes in the

winter (Which also aids in wildfire prevention and control). They are used by firefighters to fight and control burns

as they arise. I believe that closing these roads would also limit access to hunters. The Game and Fish

Department rely on hunters to harvest big game each year to maintain healthy herds. I believe that people will be

more likely to travel off designated travel paths. Please consider leaving all roads open, the way they are. Many

people including my family, depend on easy access to various areas to the forest for firewood among other

various pleasures, all the while respecting it. Thank you.


